
BARNSTEAD PLANNING BOARD 

THURSDAY, APRIL 20, 2023  

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SITE WALK NOTICE 
 

 
The Barnstead Planning Board will be conducting a SITE WALK visit on Thursday, April 

20, 2023 at 5:00pm to review the following: Heidi Gigandet and Richard Godsey of 11 

Alder Point Drive, Tax Map 23, Lot 17 proposes to submit to the Planning Board an 

Application for Change of Use. 

This is for a Site Walk Only and the application will be continued to Thursday May 4th for 

Public Input and for a Public Hearing.  

All members of the public are encouraged to attend. 


